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The Norwegian Society for Eighteenth-Century Studies organizes biannual national 

conferences. Our last conference was held on February 3-5, 2021. The theme was «Nature 

and the Natural in the Eighteenth Century» and the conference was organized by 

boardmembers from the University of Tromsø. Keynote adresses were held by Linda 

Andersson Burnett (University of Uppsala) and Dominik Collet (University of Oslo). 17 papers 

were presented in joint sessions. Due to Covid, the conference was held online, via Zoom, and 

attendance was open to everyone. Attendance was high and the conference was well 

recieved. A conference-report is published online: 

https://septentrio.uit.no/index.php/SCS/issue/view/509 

 

After the conference a general assembly was held and new board members responsible for 

organizing the next conference in February 2023 were elected. The new board members are 

based at the University of Oslo. For more information see our webpage (Norwegian) 

https://www.1700-tallet.no/        

 

The Society participates in the publication of the scholarly journal Sjuttonhundratal: Nordic 

Yearbook for Eighteenth-Century Studies along with the other Nordic Societies for Eighteenth-

Century Studies. The journal is published by the Swedish Society for Eighteenth-Century 

Studies. Editor-in-Chief is Johannes Ljungberg. On behalf of the Norwegian Society, Per Pippin 

Aspaas (Co-Editor) and Inga Henriette Undheim (Review Editor) sit on the Editorial Board. 
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